
Once bookings go live, if you need help with bookings or 
transport, please contact our community connectors 
Bloodhound Education on email: 
accounts@bloodhoundeducation.com

Winter HAF in the Cotswolds

Bookings Go Live - 4th Dec 12noon

For our Winter Holiday and Food Programme we have lots of 
activities on offer including Forest School days, Christmas activities 
& lunch, Trips, Panto, Ticketed activities and much more.

Most activities will be from 2nd-5th Jan 24 but there will be some 
ticketed activities and the Christmas lunches 16 & 23 December.

The website will be open from 27th November 
so you can see what is available before booking.

Free food will be available at some of our activities as this 
year we will not be providing food hampers for Winter HAF

To find out more scan the QR Code 


